
WIVELSFIELD PRIMARY PTA - SPRING NEWSLETTER
 

Hello and Happy New Year from all of us here at the PTA. 

Firstly we'd like to start off by saying a massive THANK YOU to you all for supporting us last term...Our
fantastic Christmas fayre was attended by so many of you and your generous donations enabled us to
hold a fantastic raffle, sleigh of booze, chocolate tombola and many other stalls...in total we raised a
phenomenal £4000!

Also last term, the children had a great time at the Christmas disco with 2 hours of crazy fun & dancing!
Plus Santa and his elves even arranged a visit to all the classes on the last day before the xmas break to
help them celebrate at their class parties.

 

How we are spending PTA funds in 2023...

1) Purchasing a PA system to enhance all of the
wonderful Wivelsfield school performances.

2) Each class and Mrs Reilly have been given £200
to spend on a 'wish list' of resources.

3)  Continuing to pay for specialist music lessons
for all children including learning the ukulele for
the older classes.

4) Purchasing leavers hoodies for the Year 6
students.

 

Thursday 9th February - Friendship Disco

Friday 10th February - Non Uniform Day
(Donations for a Mother's Day Secret Present
Room)

Saturday 20th May - Spring Fayre

Tuesday 13th June - Sports Day (PTA selling
Ploughmans, Pimms & a Pint)

Sunday 18th June -London to Brighton Bike Ride
(PTA running refreshments stall)

More details to follow...

Other upcoming events..
Penny Jars Competition, Easter Village

Trail, Mother's Day Present Room,

Grand National Sweepstake, Frozen

Fridays, Cake Sales and more!!!..

Join our facebook page for regular
updates and info - scan the QR code

to join...
 


